E.B. 3/14/18 Agenda Hem B-3b

From: Todd Cusimano <tcusimano@tcmmail.org>

To: Maureen Cassingham (mlc1948@aol.com) <mlc1948@aol.com>

Subject: Letter of Resignation from the Finance Committee

Date: Thu, Jan 11, 2018 6:47 am

Dear Maureen:

Please accept my letter of resignation from the Finance Committee for the Marin Emergency Radio Authority (MERA), effective immediately. As you are aware, I hold many positions within MERA as a Board Member, a member of the Executive Committee, and as the Chair of the Project Oversight Committee. My role as the Town Manager within the Town of Corte Madera has taken a considerable amount of my time and energy and I feel I would not properly serve the Finance Committee with the effort it deserves. Please know that I am fully committed to MERA and my involvement and participation on the remaining boards and committees that I currently serve.

As always thank you for all that you do for MERA and I look forward to serving with you moving forward.

Sincerely,

Todd Cusimano

Todd Cusimano, Town Manager Town of Corte Madera 300 Tamalpais Drive Corte Madera, Ca 94925 tcusimano@tcmmail.org 415-927-5061